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 Hello Everyone, 
 
I hope that all the staff and students have had a 

restful holiday.  

It was lovely to welcome all the students back on 

Tuesday morning. I am certain that they will all work 

hard this coming year and all we ask is that they try 

their best! 

We have now reached the end of the first week of this 

new Academic Year.  It has been a busy and 

productive week even though we are missing a 

number of students and staff. We are looking forward 

to next week when we will be back to almost full 

quotas.  Thank you to the TBS team who have gone 

above and beyond this week to cover for absent staff 

members and ensured that teaching and learning is at 

the forefront for our students.  

Over the long holiday the AIG team did an amazing 

job with the school grounds. Thanks are extended to 

the team at AIG for all their hard work.  Our youngest 

students are very happy with their new playground! 

 

This week we welcomed two 

new students into school: 

Myles and Roman 

Bridgewater. Both boys have 

settled in well and we hope 

that they will enjoy their time 

here with us and make lots of 

new friends. 

 

The start of this year also saw the introduction of our 

new school hoodies as part of our uniform.  It is 

fantastic to see the students wearing them with pride. 

Parents are reminded that only school hoodies or 

plain navy ones are allowed going forward.  

 

Following collaboration with staff, students, parents 

and governors we now have a new set of school 

values. As we work towards our goal of becoming 

lifelong learners our values will be at the heart of 

everything we do here at TBS. 

Teamwork 

Respect 

Integrity 

Excellence 

Resilience 
 

That’s it for now! 

Mrs Maggott 
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Term 1A  

Thursday 8th September International Literacy Day 

Thursday 15th September Nursey in school full day 

Monday 19th September Jeans for Genes 

Wednesday 5th October World Teachers’ Day 

Tuesday 18th October  Yr7 & Y10 Settling in Parents Evening 

Wednesday 19th October Primary- Meet the Teacher Evening 

Friday 21st October Harvest Assembly (1/2 day) 

Sunday 23rd October  Annual Sport Day 2022 

Monday 24th-29th October Half Term 

  

Term 1B  

Wednesday 16th-30th November Year 11 Mock Exams 

Friday 18th November  Children in Need Assembly 

Monday 21st November   Secondary Report cards to Parents (Yr7-11) 

Friday 2nd December  Christingle Making 

Sunday 4th December  Christingle Service 

Tuesday 6th December Christmas Nativity/Production 

Thursday 8th December Christmas School Lunch 

Friday 9th December  School closes for Christmas Holidays (end of 

Term 1) 

 
 
 

 Term 1 
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Two Boats PTA Colour Run has arrived on the Island 
The perfect event for all the family! 

 
 

Run, walk, jog or dance your way around our easy course. 
Along the route you'll be showered in colourful paint powder so that, by the time you reach 

the end, you’ll look like you've run through a rainbow!  
Bring along friends and family to cheer you on and throw paint at you!  

Food, refreshments, face painting and more will be available on-site throughout the 
morning. 

The colour run is a 5km adult, 3km under 16 and 1km under 3, untimed event.  
There will be 4 colour stations, where runners will be doused from head to toe in a different 

colour powder. 
There only two simple rules: 

1. You turn up in a white t-shirt at the start (maximum impact) 
2. You finish the race plastered in colour! 

 

Date: Saturday 12th November 2022 
Venue: Two Boats Sports Field, Two Boats 

Time: 10:30am registration and event zone opens, 11.00am warm-up, 11.30am 
race starts, 1.30pm colour party, 2.30pm close event.  

Tickets: Adults £5 & Child £3 
 

The Two Boats PTA will have a merchandise stall available for you to  purchase any last 
minute colour pouches plus other goodies before the run starts. 

 
The Refreshment Zone will be open throughout the event for all your food and drink needs.  
We'll have a fun warm-up and it's time to get colourful as you run, jog, walk and dance your 

way around the course. 
 

Once everyone has finished, it's time to celebrate with the PAINT PARTY! Afterwards you 
can take a breather and enjoy the Refreshment Zone and Stalls until 2.30pm when the 

event closes. 
 

We would love it if you could raise money via sponsorship to help support student welfare. 
When you register, you’ll receive your tickets - this will include our Colour Run sponsorship 
pack which includes everything you need to know and explains how your sponsorship will 

make a difference to the children and families on the Island.  
Ticket price includes: 

Adults: Medal, water bottle, white T-shirt (one size) and colour powder pouches 
Child: Medal, water bottle and colour powder pouches 

Please contact Wendy Bright for tickets on Wendy.Bright@tbschool.edu.ac or 64647 
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